From: Vachy, Jason E. [mailto:Jason.Vachy@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Monday, April 30, 2018 12:37 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Re: Travel

Mr Berlin

PO Mulkerrin and I travelled to KY last week (April 23-27).  All expenses were paid by DOJ. 

Thanks

Jason Vachy

CHICAGO POLICE DEPARTMENT 

Jason Vachy

Bureau of Organized Crime-GID

